
Project Update: January 2014 
 
2013 was quite devastating here in the Philippines. On behalf of my Filipino brothers and 
sisters, I wish to say thank you for your country (UK) in extending support for the victims of 
Typhoon Haiyan ('Yolanda', local name). As our project almost comes to an end, we wish to 
share our humble videos of what we have done in conserving Plecoptera fauna in the 
province available at http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yoKJ9qQfzNE. Hope you share this 
to your friends and colleagues. I am already finalising my terminal report but I am still 
waiting for the final parcel of our materials sent to Dr Sivec last October-November 2013. 
 
Another thing is I already resigned from my previous institution and I am currently working 
at the Math and Science Department, College of Arts and Sciences, University of Mindanao, 
Davao City 8000 Philippines (my new address).  
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